
Information contained in this bulletin has been approved by the Office of the Superintendent for 
distribution on email listservs as a service to community organizations.

If you wish to have something posted in this bulletin, please contact John 
Cianciarulo at jcianciarulo@westwood.k12.ma.us. Note: Recreation, School, 
Scouting,  Town  Hall,  and  Westwood  Sports  flyers  will  be  posted  a 
maximum  of  three  times.  Flyers  from  businesses,  churches,  or  outside 
groups will be posted once.

Visit Us Online 
www.westwood. 

k12.ma.us 

Follow Us on 
Twitter 

@westwood_ps 

Like Us on 
Facebook 

fb.com/
westwoodschools

WEDNESDAY, NOV. 22 
Early Dismissal for 

Thanksgiving Recess. 
Classes resume on 

Tuesday, November 28 

22

WEDNESDAY, DEC. 6 

Early Release Day

6

THURSDAY, DEC. 14 

School Committee 
Meeting, 7pm, High School 

Little Theater 

14
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THANKSGIVING 
RECESS DISMISSAL

Dismissal times for the day before Thanksgiving, 
Wednesday, November 22, 2017 are as follows.  

No lunch will be served. 

High School—10:45am 
Middle School—11:10am 

Preschool—11:30am 
Deerfield School—11:35am 

Other Elementary Schools—Noon 
Classes resume for students on Tuesday, November 28.
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NOVEMBER



WESTWOOD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Public Notice

The  temporar y 

special  education 

records  for 

s tudents  who 

graduated, turned 

22  w i thout 

g raduat ing ,  o r 

mo ved  in  the 

2009-2010 school 

year,  w i l l  be 

des t royed  on 

January 31, 2018. Any students interested in receiving 

their special education records must call (781) 326-7500, 

x1502 to make an appointment to pick them up before 

this  date.  Records  can  be  picked-up  from  the 

Westwood  Public  Schools  District  Administration 

Building at 220 Nahatan Street.

Image license: https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/2.0/



Friends of the Westwood Performing Arts 
Sponsor A Show! 

 
 

www.westwoodperformingarts.org  
Want to Join Us? We're always looking for members. You can volunteer as little or as much as you want. 

Please see our website for details or email FWPAMembership@gmail.com. 

I don’t know if I’ve been changed for the better, but because I knew you, I have been changed for good! 
~Wicked 

 

The FWPA is making an exciting change!  In a new initiative that replaces the program book we’ve used to raise funds in the 
past, we’re introducing the “Sponsor A Show” campaign.   Let us put your name in lights! 
 
The FWPA is an all-volunteer, non-profit community group dedicated to supporting and promoting performing arts in the Westwood Public 
Schools. This support includes awarding scholarships to WHS graduating seniors, providing access to cultural events, supplying refreshments 
for performers and audiences, and paying for enrichment programs, promotional signage, equipment and supplies. 

Each year the FWPA raises funds through membership dues, donations, prize raffles, and sponsorship initiatives. We hope that you will consider 
sponsoring a performance(s) during the 2017-2018 school year. If you complete a sponsorship, your company logo will be prominently displayed 
at FWPA-supported music and theater performances during the school year, appear on our social media pages, and on program inserts at these 
events. 

SUBMITTING YOUR SPONSORSHIP  

Complete this form and submit together with a copy of your logo either by email to FWPAMembership@gmail.com or by mail to the 
address below.  Logo or picture files sent by email should be in .tiff or .jpg format for better quality.  Payment can be made by check, 
payable to “Friends of Westwood Performing Arts,” or electronically via Paypal at our website at www.westwoodperformingarts.org.   

Please email with any specific questions. 

Thank you for supporting Westwood’s young performers! 

Name: _________         

Company: ______         

Address: ______         

Phone #(s): ____         

Email Address: __         
 

_______ 2017-2018 Full year sponsorship 
(All performances) 

$1,000  

_______ Fall Plays (WHS & 6th grade) 
(5 performances November 2017) 

$250 

_______ Winter Concert Series 
(5 performances December 2017) 

$500 

_______ Westwood High School Musical 
(4 performances March 2018) 

$250 

_______ Encounter with the Arts 
(March 2018) 

$250  

_______ Thurston Middle School Musical 
(3 performances April 2018) 

$250 

_______ Spring Concert Series 
(7 performances May 2018) 

$500 

 
Please make check payable to FWPA and mail to: 

FWPA 
Attn: Sponsor a Show 

P.O. Box 2578 
Westwood, MA 02090-2578 



Bolts Soccer

Complete	Development	Pathway
• U8	to	U18	boys	teams
• Elite	Level	Training
• NEP,	ECNL	&	Academy	level	teams
• Goalkeeper	training

AS	Roma	Coaching Curriculum
Nike	Premier	Partner
InternationalTrips
Talent	IDPrograms

Contact Don	Whitaker	DonWhitaker@FCBoston.org with	
questions	about	East	Region	Bolts

More	Information	is	on	our	website	www.fcboston.org

Best Development
FC Boston Bolts

Best Coaching Best Facilities

WINTER JUNIOR ACADEMY
East Region: Locations in 
Braintree & Weymouth

Session Dates Time Cost
Session	I		
Lovell	&	Legion	
Field

Wednesdays: Nov	
8th	to	Dec 13th

6PM-
7:15PM

$200

Session	II Wednesdays:	Jan	
10th to	Feb	14th

6PM	to	
7:15PM

$200

Session I	&	II $350

Official	AS	Roma	
USA	Academy	Member

Our curriculum emphasizes technique training intended to strengthen
dribbling, passing, ball mastery and creativity. Team play and spirit are
fostered through group exercises. We also introduce the concept of “possession
of the ball for a purpose,” helping young players learn that soccer is much
more enjoyable (and effective) when their team keeps the ball and works
toward scoring and defending.

Register:	https://www.gotsport.com/asp/application/reg/?ProgramID=65366&Type=PLAYER

For	boys	&	girls	age	5	to	10





 
 

 
Westwood is updating its Open Space and Recreation Plan (OSRP)! We would like your input 
in this survey to make sure we have the best possible understanding of how you and your 
fellow citizens feel about open space and recreation facilities in Westwood.  
 

Westwood Open Space and Recreation Survey 
Available from November 13, 2017 through December 1, 2017. 

 
Completing an OSRP that gains approval from the Massachusetts Division of Conservation 
Services (DCS) serves two primary purposes: (1) It provides a document to guide future Town 
decisions pertaining to open space and recreation and (2) It makes the Town eligible for 
grants that can be used to purchase open space and develop recreation facilities. 
 
Public participation is a key aspect of writing the plan, so your input is very important. The 
following survey will help us develop a better understanding of what residents love about 
Westwood's open spaces and recreation areas, what could be better, and what elements are 
missing.  
 
This survey can be filled out online at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/C66PHPM. 
 
Paper copies of the survey are also available at the Town Hall, Main Library, Islington Branch 
Library, Senior Center, and Recreation Department.  
 
Also, please mark your calendars for an Open Space & Recreation Visioning Session to be held 
on January 18, 2018 beginning at 7:00 pm.  Location to be determined. 



 

The Perfect Gift for Kids . . . And 
Grandkids . . . Delivered Monthly. 
• Brand new, hardcover picture and board books suitable 

for kids aged 0-6 delivered monthly. 
• Creative reading tools designed to create special reading 

moments. 
• Quality books, thoughtfully selected, providing 

consistently better value than retail!

HOW IT WORKS

Wait for first books 
(picture or board) 

and tools to arrive.

Log into: 
Elephant-Books.com 
Select book type and 
subscription length. 
Promo Code: WECC

Support the work of the Westwood Early Childhood Council by 
giving the gift of reading with Elephant Books. 
 Using Promo Code  WECC provides a cash contribution 
directly benefiting WECC programs. For further info: 
http://www.westwood.k12.ma.us/early-childhood-council/ 
Contact Janet Lucey: jlucey@westwood.k12.ma.us  

ELEPHANT-BOOKS.COM 
THE BOOK CLUB FOR KIDS

ELEPHANT-BOOKS.COM                                                                USE PROMO CODE: WECC

Start making new 
reading memories 

together while 
supporting WECC!



To learn more contact Emily Rivard (After School Program  
Coordinator) at 781-326-1770 or erivard@halereservation.org.

ONE-DAY DROP-INS

Tuesday, Nov. 21  
3:30 - 6 PM

Join us and enjoy an afternoon of Ultimate Frisbee. No experience or  
equipment necessary – just bring some water and a pair of sneakers!

[Students Grades 4 & 5]

Ultimate Frisbee

$20 for first day (introductory rate)  
$35 for subsequent days ($30 with parent drop-off) 

Register at www.halereservation.org
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October 13: Welcome Back: School Spirit  
December 1: Dodgeball Tournament 
January 19: Minute to Win It Games 

March 16: Basketball 
April 27: Bouncy Houses

Entrance fee: $10  

Thurston Middle School

FRIDAY, 7:30 - 10:00 PM

dances

Proceeds go toward WY&FS Mentor Scholarship 
 and TMS 8th Grade field trip. 

Questions?  
Nina Banozic, Youth Services Counselor   

youth@townhall.westwood.ma.us 
 Matt Kuklentz, TMS Assistant Principal  
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Sponsored by



~5:30 - 

8:00 pm

HOLIDAY SHOPPING NIGHT!

decor & more           695 High Street, Westwood, MA          (781) 326-9394

Westwood Community Chest
Westwood Community Chest helps individuals and families facing financial difficulties with funds for basic needs including medical expenses, utility payments, and housing payments.  The 
organization also helps families by distributing scholarships to summer camp for school-aged kids, also known as “camperships”.

Tuesday, 
December 5th, 

2017

Decor and More has something for everyone on your list and
will also be donating a portion of sales from the evening

Come and join us for some Holiday Shopping
while you enjoy Wine and Cheese -- Bring a Friend!



Westwood SEPAC
S P E C I A L  E D U C A T I O N  P A R E N T  A D V I S O R Y  C O U N C I L

Join our closed Facebook Group: Westwood SEPAC-Special Education Parent Advisory Council

To volunteer, questions, or submit  ideas on forum topics email: westwoodsepac@gmail.com

SEPAC Board: Megan Brenk &  Meggan Flaherty, Co-chairs • Angela Pomarole, Secretary • Kelly Anderson, Treasurer

HOW

WHY
WHATWHO WHEREWHEN

Join us for a Special Guest Speaker: 
Tracey Stoll, MEd, BCSE, ACAS 
Founder & Executive Director of Learning Solutions in Norwood.

Deciding on Disclosure Presentation: 
Talking About Diagnostic “Labels” and Understanding at Home

Knowing when and how to introduce to your child his/her diagnosis, is not clear 
cut “science.”  It’s a matter of developmental readiness and need.  Together we 
will talk about possible developmental signs a child is ready to discuss diagnosis; 
how to discuss their diagnosis; what to share around their diagnosis; and how to 
determine this for your own family/loved one. 

Date: Monday, December 11th, 7:00-9:00pm

Location: Westwood High School, 220 Nahatan Street

Park in the front horseshoe parking lot off Nahatan Street. Go through the doors marked 
“District Administration”. Once inside follow signage to Professional Development Room.



 

 BAMBOO FINE ASIAN CUISINE & SUSHI   

 Martha Jones PTO 

Benefit Night 

55 Ariadne Road 
Dedham, MA 
781-251-2566 
For Menu and Directions visit: 
www.bamboogourmet.com 

December 12th, 2017   5:00-8:30pm 

 

Enjoy a wonderful dinner and help 
support the  

Martha Jones Elementary 
School. 

 Mention this fundraiser and 20% of  
all sales will be donated to the PTO. 

*** Includes Take Out ***



As one of America’s most trusted and experienced providers of in-home senior 
services, Interim HealthCare® understands how important it is for people to stay in 
their homes. But sometimes the challenges of everyday living get beyond even the 
most independent-minded people. Our Care Professionals can provide the extra 
support needed to live an enriched life in the comfort of home.

The Comfort of Home
A Name You Trust.

Services

© Copyright 2015, Interim HealthCare Inc. Not all services are available at all locations. Each office is independently owned and operated.

954-858-2882
www.InterimHealthCare.com/LongBeach

Call today for our complimentary 
in-home evaluation

Companionship
Providing and facilitating  
social interactions such as:

• Appointments
• Going for walks
• Writing/correspondence
• Reading
• Meal planning/preparation
• Sorting and/or reading mail

• Entertainment
• Answering the telephone
• Selecting clothes
• Caring for house plants
• Crafting
• Games/Cards
•  Monitoring diet and

eating habits
• Home deliveries
• Coordinating lawn care

•  Newspapers, magazines 
and books

• Movies
• Visits, outings and trips
•  Visiting with neighbors,

friends, family
•  Religious reading and discussion
•  Birthday/anniversary reminders
• Maintaining calendar
• Travel planning

Personal Care
Assistance with daily living 
activities such as:

• Dressing
• Bathing

• Personal hygiene
• Incontinence care
• Feeding
• Healthy movements
• Restroom use
• Medication reminders

• Grooming
• Getting in and out of bed
•  Getting in and out

of wheelchair
• Evening tuck-in
• Morning wake-up

Homemaking
Helping with light housekeeping 
and domestic activities such as: 

• Laundry
• Ironing clothes
• Washing dishes
• Taking out garbage
•  Changing linens and

making beds
• Vacuuming
• Dry cleaning

• Picking up prescriptions
•  Dusting and polishing

furnishings
• Cleaning closets and pantries
• Cleaning kitchen cupboards
• General shopping
• Grocery shopping
• Preparation of future meals
• Escorting to appointments
• Escorting to lunch/dinner
• Incidental transportation

•  Attending lectures, plays
and concerts

• Coordinating snow removal
•  Supervising home maintenance
• Preparing grocery list
• Clipping coupons
• Pet care
•  Monitoring food freshness

and expirations
• Travel planning
• Overseeing home deliveries
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	Global Flight Adventures

Program	Name		

Global	Flight	Adventures	-	A	glimpse	into	the	world	of	aviation	

Program	description		

We	offer	a	suit	of	engaging,	entertaining	and	educational	programs.		

These	programs	will	allow	teenagers	in	ages	12-16	to	glimpse	into	the	world	of	

aviation,	learning	the	basics	of	flight,	navigation,	small	and	large	aircraft	(and	even	

mathematics	and	physics	with	lots	of	fun).		

Along	with	classroom	time	learning	about	flight	and	aviation,	students	will	get	to	

spend	time	in	our	state-of-the-art	Boeing	737	simulator,	modeling	one	of	the	most	

popular	aircraft	ever	made	in	painstaking	detail.	They	will	also	use	our	Cessna	172	

sim,	replicating	one	of	the	most	popular	general	aviation	aircraft.		

Program	Goals		

Reveling	the	exciting	world	of	aviation,	understand	the	basics	of	flight,	the	history	

of	flight	and	developing	skills	of	collaborating	one	with	another,	cope	under	

pressure,	taking	responsibility	and	even	practice	Math	and	Physics	in	a	very	

exciting	way.	the	highlight	of	this	program	will	be	by	making	a	complete	simulated	

solo	flight	-	Takeoff,	climb,	cruise,	descent,	approach	and	landing	(just	like	a	real	

pilots	practices	in	the	real	world)	and	then	get	our	GFA	wings!	They	will	get	to	

really	feel	what	it’s	like	to	be	a	pilot.	Who	knows,	they	might	fall	in	love	with	it	just	

like	we	did!		

This	program	delivers	STEM	learning	with	a	high-flying	fun	experience.		

Materials,	Supplies.	Equipment		



	Global Flight Adventures

We	will	be	using	our	2	state	of	the	art	simulators.	The	class	will	take	place	at	our	

briefing	room	where	we	will	discuss,	demonstrate	and	calculate	the	art	of	flight,	

followed	by	practicing	and	understanding	what	is	going	on	right	from	the	captain	

seat	in	each	of	our	simulators.		

This	program	is	limited	only	for	10	students!	

Program	Schedule	&	Detail	

*	 Winter	Program	will	start	on	02/26/2017	–	06/04/2017	(we	will	run	this	

program	twice	a	year)	

*	 The	program	will	run	twice	a	week,	on	Mondays	and	Thursdays	start	time	

06:30	PM	–	End	time	08:00	PM.	Each	session	will	be	90	minutes.	(total	of	3	

hours	every	week).	

*	 The	cost	of	the	program	-	$288	per	month.	
	
*		 The	program	will	run	for	14	weeks.	
	
*		 Age	range:	12-16	(Grades	6-10).	
	
*		 Location	-	609	Neponset	st.	Canton	MA	
	
	
	
Contact	Information	
Moses	Arbel		 Tel:	781-562-1096	
Email:	moses.arbel@globalflight.emailWebsite:	
http://www.globalflightadventures.com.	
	


